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Autumn update from the PTA 

 
Last week we held our AGM, and the minutes will be available on the school website very soon. 

We ran through the amounts raised during a very difficult 2020/21 school year, and we’d like to 

thank everyone who contributed to a fantastic total amount which all goes to fund equipment and 

activities for our wonderful school.  

 

We wanted to update everyone on the events and activities we have planned for the next few 

months.  

 

Autumn craft pack  

 

Unfortunately, Covid-19 still has to be a consideration when planning any events, and we’ve 

therefore taken the decision not to run the Halloween disco. Instead, we’re planning an Autumn 

craft pack for the children to take home and complete over the October half term, charged at £2 

each. These include a small craft activity and some colouring/activity sheets, plus a competition 

entry form with a chance to win a prize!  

 

If you’d like to order one, please complete the slip below and return it to school, along with the 

money, by Wednesday 20th October. 

 

 

Christmas fair 

 

We’ve had lots of questions about our Christmas fair, which is the busiest and biggest event of 

our fundraising year. Due to the busy nature of the fair, and the impact of Covid-19, the event will 

not run in its usual form this year. 

 

However, the children will still get to enjoy the stalls and games during a Christmas fair day, 

happening through the school day on Thursday 2nd December. More details to come after half 

term! 

 

As always, we welcome any new ideas and we’d love for you to get in touch using the contact 

details above. 

 

Claire Hewitt 

Secretary – High Hesket PTA. 

 

 

 



Autumn craft pack order form 

 

Each pack is £2. Please send in cash, or a cheque made payable to High Hesket School 

Association, by Wednesday 20th October. Thank you!  

 

Name of child Child’s class 

  

  

  

  

  

TOTAL ENCLOSED £ 

 

 


